MACKILLOP

Catholic College

Summary Highlights MCC Board AGM May 2022

Due to not having a quorum and no other parents or families attending, there was a
Board discussion with those present as opposed to an official AGM.

MCC Board Chair: it was discussed that there have been no applications received for
the position of Chair. Amber Stevenson offered to continue in her role as Chair, and
was awaiting approval/endorsement from CENT to continue in this role.

MCC Board Secretary: it was discussed that Rosalina Burrowes had resigned as MCC
Secretary in April and there had been no applications received for this position.
Kumarie Clark offered to assist in role of Secretary for the remainder of the year.
MCC Board Financial Representative: Sheree Mitchell offered to assist with this role.
New MCC Board Member accepted: Victor Asingo.

MCC Board acknowledged and thanked Mr Rodney Plummer for his dedication and
support of the Board.

MCC Board AGM to now be held in February 2023, to align with the start of the
school year, as opposed to aligning with the financial year.

New uniform proposal was presented the Board members present.

No MCC Board meeting scheduled in June due to school holidays.



